
 

 

 
 
 
 

1st March 2018 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE – FRIDAY 2ND MARCH 2018 
 

Due to the current weather conditions, the Governing Body have taken the decision to close the school 
tomorrow (Friday 2nd March 2018) to all students except Years 11, 12 & 13 who are on an alternative 
curriculum or where mock examinations are already in place. 
 
Whilst writing, please note the following school uniform regulations for your clarification:- 
 

• Only type of coat permitted is a Cardinal Pole Catholic School black coat which is purchased from the 
uniform suppliers.    

• No hats or scarves other than school ones are allowed, again which can be purchased from our 
suppliers. 

• No white thread in girls’ hair.  This must be removed over weekend or any student found with this 
will be removed from mainstream classes and placed in inclusion. 

• Only one pair of gold/silver stud earrings are allowed to be worn.  Not diamonds etc.  
• No hoodies to be worn. 
• Black laced shoes only.  No boots, no trainers. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 

 


